
HOLIDAY REFUSE SCHEDULE 
 

 

If your regular refuse pick-

up day falls on or after the 

holidays listed below, 

 your pick-up will be 

delayed one day. 

 

NEW YEAR’S DAY 

MEMORIAL DAY 

FOURTH OF JULY 

LABOR DAY 

THANKSGIVING 

CHRISTMAS 
 

All other HOLIDAYS are regular work days for the 

refuse company and will not affect your regular 

refuse pick-up. 

 

Any HOLIDAY that falls on a weekend will not 

affect your refuse pick-up. 

 

Please keep this information for future reference. 

 

Thank you, 

Kenrick Corporation 

 

 


